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23rd September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Lunchtime Concert, St. Peter’s Church, St. Albans – Wednesday 5th October 

Your child has been selected to perform in this high profile concert at St. Peter’s Church 
on Wednesday October 5th 2022.  This is a free concert open to the public. I do hope you 
will be able to support this event. 

Students will be taken to the church by school minibus at 11.30am and will return to school 
by 2.15pm for the remainder of Lesson 5. Sixth form students must wear smart, dark suits 
and boys must wear a tie. 

This is a very exciting musical event and a very important date in the school 
calendar.  Please let me know as a matter of urgency if your child is unable to attend. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Emma Beaton 
Director of Learning: Music 
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